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" ’ ' MISSISSIPPI POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

Helping Build Mississippi
P. 0. BOX 1640, JACKSON, MISSISSIPPI 38205

PRODUCTION DEPARTMENT

April 28, 1980
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Office of Inspection and Enforcement
', S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
negion 1I

101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Attention: Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Director

Gentlemen:

Subject: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
File: 0260/L-401.0

IE Bulletin 80-02
Evaluation
AECM-80/85

Mississippi Power & Light has completed its review of IE Bulletin 80-02.
Our review shows the we have not purchased any safety related equipment from
Marvin Engineering Coun, :nv.

Yours truly,

L. F. Dale
Nuclear Project Manager

MRK/JDR:cjb

cc: Mr. N. L. Stampley
Mr. R. B. McGehee
Mr. T. B. Conner

Mr. Victor Stello, Jr., Director
Division of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, C. C. 20555 1 -\Hibi
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